
 

 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No.3 of 2023 
 
Fuel Berth Unavailable 

 

Date of Issue: 22/03/2023 
 
Mariners are hereby advised that the fuel berth will not be available for 24hours from 
15:00 hours today, Wednesday 22/03/2023 – 15:00 hours on Thursday 23/03/2023. 
Essential work is being carried out during this time.   
 
Vessels requiring fuel should contact the Harbour Master and Operations Team direct. 

 
If further information regarding this notice is required then please contact Brendan 
Bates, Harbour Master on Tel: 018907 50223 / 07885 742505 email: 
harbourmaster@eyemouth-harbour.co.uk 

 

By order of the Harbour Master 
 
Brendan Bates 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
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